
Aniefiok Jacob 

604 Fox Run Drive, 

Jonesboro Arkansas  

July, 20th, 2016 

Dear City Council, 

APPLICATION FOR PERMIT THROUGH THE OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK TO OPERATE CITY CAB IN 

JONESBORO.  

The purpose of my application is to seek the approval of the city council to grant me permit for 

the operation of the city can in Jonesboro,  Arkansas. 

The economic boom and constant growing in population of the city of Jonesboro  as a result of 

the visionary leadership of the major and his team requires serious commendation and support 

from all the good people of Jonesboro to keep the good work in progress. 

It is therefore, by this notion that I humbly apply for the approval of permit through the office 

of the city clerk for the operation of the city cab in the city in order to help elevate the suffering 

of the people without vehicles and those that just moved into the city. The operation of city cab 

will also help to boost the economy of the city of Jonesboro and create employment 

opportunity to the people of the city. 

Moreover, the operation of the city cab will also promote peaceful coexistence and cultural 

diversity among the good people of the great city of Jonesboro. 

Thanks for your anticipated approval. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Bishop Aniefiok Jacob. 



 

 

 


